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Expectations for Year 1 

* The beginning of the school year is a time for 

remembering FCJ expectations e.g. listening, taking 

turns when speaking, taking responsibility for their 

belongings. 

* The children have made a wonderful start and we 

would appreciate it if you could encourage your child 

in these areas.



*Art apron
*Water bottle 
*Please make sure all equipment is labelled with 
your child’s name.
*Stationary is provided for the children. No 
pencil cases required.

General Equipment



A curriculum newsletter is sent out at 
the start of every term.



English Cards

*Some children will be continuing to work towards their Phonics badge and will have an 

additional card with the required phonic sounds (Phonics card).

*In Year 1 each child has a card with key words to read and spell (Bronze reading and spelling 

card). When children complete their Bronze badge, they will be given a Silver card to start to 

learn a new set of words.

*These cards contain detailed instructions for you to support your child with their learning.

*The aim is for every child to be exposed to the vocabulary for their year group with the goal 

of them being able to read and write these words independently within their written work.

*There are celebration certificates and badges for when these cards have been completed.  



Homework
*All homework and reading books will be given out on a Monday.

Please make sure reading records are always in your child’s book

bag. Books will be changed every Monday providing all books

have been read and recorded.

*At the beginning of October, spellings will be given out on a

Monday and tested on a Friday. Their spelling test book will be

sent home every half term for your child to share how well they

have done. More details will be sent at the start of October.



*When reading with your child please focus on expression, 
fluency and their comprehension of the text.
*Please ensure that you are reading with your child during the 
week and making a record of this in their reading records.
*Please make positive comments in your child’s reading diary. If 
you have a concern about reading, please come and see us to 
discuss this further.
*We also encourage the children to make a comment in their 
reading journal from time to time. 
*Children’s books will be changed when a comment has been 
recorded. 

Reading



Snacks/Lunch

* Please remember we are a nut-free school. This includes 
spreads such as Nutella and pesto sauce. 

* Your child must have a water bottle in school, which they are 
able to re-fill at set points during the day.

* Morning snack should be a healthy snack, such as fruit or 
vegetables. Other snacks (crisps / biscuits should be eaten at 
lunchtime). We will always encourage the children to pick 
their healthy option at break.

* At lunch, children are encouraged to each their savoury 
options first. Please ensure they have all utensils required for 
their lunch, as we are unable to provide cutlery etc.



*We are delighted with the way the children have 

settled into Year 1 so far.

*We understand this big jump from Reception but 

all the children are doing great!

*We are looking forward to a busy and exciting year 

ahead.

*Thank you for all your support-when we work 

together we make a great team!

!

What a fantastic start!
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